
GIFT  CARD  PICK  UP  FOR  

FURLOUGHED  FAMILIES IN  

ANNAPOLIS

Bring your Government Issued ID 
(work ID badge) 

Bring a furloughed letter or zeroed 
pay stub 

For Annapolitans affected by the Government 
Shutdown, Gift Cards will be available on Saturday, 
February 2nd, between 1-4 PM at the Annapolis Police 
Department Lobby. 

WHEN: Saturday, February 2nd from 1-4 PM

WHERE:  Annapolis Police Department (Lobby) 
199 Taylor Avenue, Annapolis MD 21224

QUESTIONS? 

Contact Ald. Sheila Finlayson 
aldfinlayson@annapolis.gov 
410-271-4173 

Please bring one of the following items: 


